Notice of public disclosure of confidential information – J419
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a notice of MISO’s public disclosure of confidential information.  On January 23, 2017 at 4:43 P.M., MISO posted to its public website a PDF document containing CEII material relating to the J419 Amended Generator Interconnection Agreement.  MISO removed this material at approximately 10:00 A.M. on January 24, 2017.  
